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Dear Professor Ma, 

 

Attached please find our manuscript entitled “Transition of early-phase treatment for 

acute pancreatitis: An analysis of nationwide epidemiological survey ", which we would 

like to re-submit for publication as EDITORIAL in World Journal of Gastroenterology. 

 

This manuscript has been prepared after accepting your invitation (ID: 00002850).  

 

We corrected this manuscript according to the reviewer’s comment. Please reconsider 

this manuscript for publication.  

 

This manuscript has not been submitted nor is under consideration for publication by 

another Journal. 

 

We hope that our paper merits for publication in World Journal of Gastroenterology. 
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